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Resuming In-Person Worship: In the coming week you should receive a letter 
regarding the church's plans to resume in-person worship. This letter will also be 
posted on our website and Facebook page. In order to be covered by our insurance 
for any incidents, we can only begin doing so once the Governor's orders allow 
gatherings of up to 50 people indoors. We appreciate your patience as we continue 
planning to resume in-person worship as safely as possible. 
 

Stewardship: Even though the church buildings are closed, we still have 

expenses, and more importantly, God is still at work. We hope that you are able to 

continue your giving to the church during this time in order to give thanks for God's 

presence and support the ways that God continues to be at work through our 

ministries. You may make your offering on the church website, by mail, or by 

dropping your offering at the church. 

Loaves and Fishes: We are again planning to distribute laundry soap at Loaves 

and Fishes in August this year. In order to do so, we are looking to raise $250. If 

you would like to donate, please mark your offering with "soap", so that it is credited 

to the correct account. As with your regular offering, you may mail your donation to 

the church or drop it off, or you may donate on our website. Thank you! 



 

6:00 pm: Book Club at the Otterbein Pavilion 


